
From: Wojnar-Horton, Sally  
Sent: Tuesday, 22 May 2012 11:55 AM 
To: otboardconsultation 
Subject: Supervision guidelines 

Thank you for the chance to comment on the proposed supervision guidelines. As a first off comment I 
wonder whether in the points of exclusion of the scope of supervision that occupational therapy assistants 
is added to the list? 

Will further documentation be made relating to supervision of occupational therapy assistants?  
Many thanks  
Sally  

 
Sally Wojnar-Horton  

Head of Department  

Occupational Therapy  

CAHS/PMH  

CAEP Coordinator  

 

 

 




